
 
 

We are a group of cheery volunteers  

comprising of parents, staff and friends, 

who raise funds for the Academy as well 

as assist with events. 

Why not come along to one of our meetings 

where we brainstorm fundraising ideas, 

consider funding applications and plan 

our regular events, including our sell-out  

bingo nights! 

Look out for dates in the Academy  

newsletter or email us 

oakfield@oakfield.mnsp.org.uk  

Friends of Oakfield Academy 


